

## Hazelgrove Elementary School

7057-191 Street Surrey, B.C. V4N 6E5 604-574-0044 • Fax: 604-574-2760 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/hazelgrove email: hazelgrove@surreyschools.ca

March 13, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Maddaugh Road Elementary is anticipated to be ready for students in January 2021. We are excited about the opening of the new school and look forward to having students begin in their new school next year. In February, the School District sent a letter to all parents and guardians outlining the catchment boundaries for Maddaugh Road Elementary. You are receiving this invitation to the parent information evening because your address falls within the Maddaugh Road Elementary catchment and your children will attend this school next year.

On Wednesday April 1<sup>st</sup>, 2020, we will be hosting a Maddaugh Road Parent Information Evening at Hazelgrove Elementary from 6:00 - 7:30. We are inviting all parents of Maddaugh Road students to join us, where we will be sharing information regarding Maddaugh Road Elementary, and the transition plans for next year. We will also provide an overview of some of the work happening this spring and next fall to get ready for the new school, and provide parents with an opportunity to ask questions and meet Mr. Antonio Vendramin, the principal of Maddaugh Road.

In order to help us plan for the evening, we are asking parents to please forward any questions they may have about Maddaugh Road Elementary in advance to <a href="http://bit.ly/MaddaughFeedback">http://bit.ly/MaddaughFeedback</a> so we can include answers to these questions in our presentation, or do our best to answer these questions during the evening.

Thank you everyone, and we look forward to seeing you on April 1st.

Sincerely,

Mr. Paul Marsden

Principal

Hazelgrove Elementary

